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For a long time, changing consumer preferences have driven the
Indian luxury real estate market. As urban centers expand and
suburban  areas  evolve,  the  demand  for  premium  luxury
residences has surged remarkably. Todays affluent homebuyers
are no longer content with just a prestigious address; they
seek  homes  that  reflect  their  evolving  lifestyles,  offer
superior quality, and incorporate future-ready features. They
prioritize not just lavish interiors, but also thoughtfully
designed  spaces  that  integrate  technology,  environmental
consciousness, and holistic living experiences.
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COUNTY 107 – A masterpiece of luxury, crafted with 30 years of
visionary excellence

As per the latest report by Knight Frank India, the sales of
apartments priced Rs. 2- 5 crore grew 400% between 2019 and
2024, with an 82% increase in 2024 alone. Homes priced above
Rs. 20 crore saw a 270% rise since 2019, while the Rs. 1-10
crore category registered the most notable growth, with a 46%
year-on-year increase and a nearly 500% rise since 2019. The
trend is evident in key property markets of Mumbai, Delhi-NCR,
Bengaluru, Pune, and Hyderabad, and the performance of these
markets  underscores  the  evolving  aspirations  of  homebuyers
seeking luxury and exclusivity with spacious homes.

Moreover, developers are transcending the traditional role of
merely constructing homes. Their focus has shifted from just
architectural brilliance to creating environments that nurture
a  well-rounded  lifestyle,  anticipating  future  needs  while
delivering unparalleled comfort and exclusivity. Amongst the
prime  examples  is  County  107,  an  extraordinary  luxurious
offering  created  by  County  Group.  Inspired  by  European
elevated walkway culture, it exemplifies biophilic living by
seamlessly  integrating  modern  design  with  green  spaces  to
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create a sustainable and eco-friendly living environment. The
project boasts world-class amenities, including an elevated
walkway, home automation, sports and recreation facilities, a
club, vertical gardens, and premium tower lobbies.

Developers are focusing on open floor plans, large windows,
and seamless indoor-outdoor integration to maximize natural
light, ventilation, and space utilization. This approach not
only enhances aesthetic appeal but also promotes a healthier
living environment. Amenities like private lounges and curated
social clubs are designed to create vibrant communities where
residents  can  connect,  collaborate,  and  unwind.  These
thoughtfully  integrated  amenities  elevate  the  living
experience, making luxury residences cater to every facet of
modern living. ALBAN, by Pyramid Infratech, is one of those
marquee projects located in sector-71, Gurugram, which offers
an array of high-end amenities coupled with a double-height
clubhouse,  offering  ways  to  stay  active,  unwind,  and
socialize.  The  project  has  exquisite  offerings,  including
indoor and outdoor swimming pools, tennis courts, badminton
courts, cricket net, basketball court, etc., making it an
ideal choice for quality living.

Similarly, Prateek Grand Begonia located in Siddharth Vihar,
Ghaziabad along the NH-24 corridor emerges as the future of
premium luxury residences featuring cutting-edge technology,
high-end  recreational  facilities,  and  curated  experiences.
From colonial architecture and grand arches, the project is
designed to cater to evolving aspirations, offering a blend of
smart, sustainable, and socially engaging luxury life. Each
residence is equipped with smart technology that adapts to the
residents’  preferences,  offering  an  enhanced,  personalized
living  experience.  In  addition,  each  parking  space  comes
equipped with fast EV charging points addressing the growing
shift  toward  electric  vehicles.  Alongside  its  technical
elements, the property boasts extensive green spaces, open
areas, and beautiful landscaping, altogether blending nature,
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elegance, and luxury. Besides, the company has introduced a
flexible 30:70 payment plan in which buyers will have to pay
10% at the time of booking and 20% within 90 days of the
booking period while the remaining 70% can be paid at the time
of the final demand letter, offering a lucrative deal for
millions of prospective buyers to own their dream home.

The integration of technology into luxury homes has redefined
modern  living  standards.  Smart  home  automation  has  become
essential,  ensuring  effortless  living  at  the  touch  of  a
button. These technologies not only enhance convenience but
also ensure optimal energy use and safety.

Thus, as the Indian luxury real estate market continues to
evolve, it’s clear that the future lies in innovative design,
sustainable  development,  and  technology-driven  living
experiences. With the continued rise of mindful architecture,
customizable  spaces,  eco-conscious  living,  and  integrated
smart technologies, the luxury housing market is set to offer
homes that are not just future-ready but also redefine the
meaning of sophisticated, holistic living in India.
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